

St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Part of the Christus Catholic Trust

Calcutta Road, Tilbury Essex RM18 7QH Headteacher: Mrs M Jones M.A. (Ed) NPQH

Telephone: 01375 843254

Email: admin@tilburystmarys.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: www.stmarystilbury.co.uk





14th May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 6 - Assessment Tests

The Government have advised that the SATS (Standard Assessment Tests) will not take place this year. To ensure we can record your child's attainment we plan for the children to sit assessment tests next week, similar to National Tests..

We would like to invite all the year 6 pupils to attend a breakfast on Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday next week.

Children will need to be in school for 8am start, please ensure they arrive promptly. They will have breakfast, a short comfort break and then go to their classroom to sit their tests.

Monday:

Arithmetic

Reasoning Paper 2

Tuesday:

Reading paper

Wednesday: Reasoning Paper 3

SPAG and Spelling

Please note the after school catch up classes will continue until the end of June. (Mondays and Thursdays).

Thank you all, for your continued support in helping your children either remotely or when at school with their education.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff who give their time after school to support the children with catch up learning.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Jones Headteacher.



